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Model BP100P polished speaker to be discontinued

Federal Signal will be discontinuing the model BP100P “polished” speaker. This
change does not affect the standard BP100 model that has a black finish.

Timin

At this point, only limited quantities of components are available to produce BP100P speakers, so new orders will only be
accepted “while supplies last”.

Recommended Alternative

Federal Signal offers a number of other 100-watt speaker models that can be suitable alternatives to the BP100P model.
See table below.

Obsolete Model Substitute Models Description
BP100 100-watt speaker, neodymium driver, aluminum housing with black finish
CP100-S 100-watt speaker, neodymium driver, highly polished stainless steel with
BP100P bumper mount
ES100 100-watt compact speaker, neodymium driver, aluminum housing with
black finish

For more information, please visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-682-8022.
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